
Ashtead All Stars Netball Club: Update 

Saturday 21st April 2018 

Dear all, 
What a fabulous End of Season we have had.  I would like to thank Kelly once again for organising our End of 
Season tournament.  It is a lot of work and a lot of organisation, and Kelly always makes it look easy. 
Well done to all the award winners and well done to all the players on the day.  I hope you have all bought the 
Leatherhead Advertiser this week which has a huge article on AAS and our recent results. 
We took £350 on refreshments.  Claire Whittaker sent the money off to The Childrens’ Trust Tadworth and we 
had a lovely letter back which I hope you will share with your daughters. It is on page 2 of this Update. 
Due to the late snow in March, there were still some League matches to play which have been played this 
weekend.  Results below: 
 

NONSUCH LEAGUE 
OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYER 

U14A Fairlands WON 25 - 5 Amelia 

U14A CD Phoenix LOST 17- 20 Sophie 

U14A Surrey Heath DREW 21 - 21 Gemma and Charlotte 

U14B Fairlands WON 25 – 8 Freya 

U15/16A Fairlands WON 20 – 10 Martha 

U15/16A CD Phoenix LOST 16 – 19 Johanna 

U15/16B KITC WON 32 – 5 Gezana 

U15/16B CD Phoenix WON 34 - 9 Kirsty 

 
KINGSTON DISTRICT NETBALL LEAGUE 

OUR TEAM OPPOSITION RESULT SCORE STAR PLAYER 

AAS Ladies A Fetcham Hawks WON 53 - 47 Hannah  

AAS Ladies B Hampton WON 45 - 22 Amelia 

 
FINAL LEAGUE POSITIONS for the teams playing this weekend 
TEAM DIVISION NONSUCH LEAGUE POSITION 

U14A A division 4th 

U14B B division SILVER 

U15/16A A division 7th 

U15/16B B division BRONZE 

TEAM DIVISION SURREY LEAGUE POSITION 

AAS Ladies Division 8 GOLD 

TEAM DIVISION KINGSTON DISTRICT LEAGUE POSITION 

Ladies A Division 9 TBC but at least BRONZE 

Ladies B Division 11 TBS but at least BRONZE 

 
WHAT IS LEFT THIS SEASON 

• April 25th: Start of Summer Term Netball 

• April 29th: Surrey County Netball Association Tournament for U12A, U13A, U14A, U15/16A 

• May 6th: Epsom College Versatility tournament for selected U11s and U12A and U12B 

• May 10th: AGM, 8pm at Downsend 

• September 3rd: Beginning of new season 
                



 
 
 
LETTER FROM THE CHILDRENS’ TRUST, TADWORTH 
 
 
Dear Claire and The Ashtead All Stars, 

Thank you! 
  
A huge thank you to the Ashtead All Stars team and participants of the end of season Netball tournament for raising 
a fantastic £350, your support really does mean so much to everyone here at The Children’s Trust. Please pass on 
our sincere thanks to all those involved. 
      
Every year over 40,000 children are left with a brain injury after an accident or illness. Many children make a good 
recovery, but thousands have to live with ongoing, long-term problems. Some children are left with severe physical 
or learning difficulties. Some children experience more subtle difficulties which nevertheless have a big impact on 
their lives. 
  
The Children’s Trust is the UK’s leading charity for children with brain injury. Every year we support thousands of 
children right across the country. We provide rehabilitation to help children make the best recovery possible after a 
serious accident or illness, both at our national specialist centre in Tadworth, Surrey and in the community. 
  
Our vision is for all children with brain injury to have the opportunity to live the best life possible. Your generosity is 
helping us to achieve that. On behalf of the children and families at The Children’s Trust, thank you so much for 
choosing to support us.  
  

Yours sincerely 

 
  

  

Sue Lidbetter  
Individual Giving Co-ordinator  
The Children's Trust Tadworth Court, Tadworth, Surrey, KT20 5RU 
01737 36 5000 

Ext: 5014 

thechildrenstrust.org.uk 
braininjuryhub.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
Enjoy the sunshine,  
Kind regards 
 
Jane Arnett 
Chairperson and Coach, Ashtead All Stars 
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